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Dear Parent and/or Guardian,  
 
 
Yearly health screenings will be completed by the school nurse according to NJ state 
requirements:  
 

N.J.A.C. 6A:16(b)3ii – Health Services Personnel - The district board of education shall 
employ a certified school nurse to provide nursing services while school is in session. 
The certified school nurse is responsible for conducting health screenings which include 
height, weight, blood pressure, hearing, vision, and scoliosis. Screening for scoliosis 
shall be conducted biennially for students between the ages of 10 and 18 pursuant to 
N.J.S.A. 18A:40-4.3.  
 
At least once a year, your child is called to the health office for these screenings. These 
screenings give us early detection on problems that may inhibit the learning process of 
the student. Referrals will be sent home if your child requires a follow up with a 
physician.  
 
If you do not want your child to be screened, please notify the school nurse in writing at 
the beginning of the school year. 
 
 
Please contact the school nurse at (609) 726-1230 ext 204 or email 
mhuber@woodlandboe.org with any questions or concerns.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Meagan Huber, CSN, BSN, RN 

Meagan Huber CSN, BSN, RN 
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